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City of Phoenix

To: Alan Stephenson Date: May 1, 2023
Deputy City Manager

From: Denise Archibald M
City Clerk

Subject: REQUEST TO WITHDRAW ITEM 23, LIQUOR LICENSE - MR.
LUCKY’S RESTAURANT & BAR LLC, FROM THE MAY 3, 2023
FORMAL AGENDA

The City Clerk Department requests approval to withdraw Item 23, Liquor License -
Mr. Lucky’s Restaurant & Bar LLC, from the May 3, 2023 formal agenda. The
applicant of this liquor license application has withdrawn the application filed at the
Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control.

Approved by:

M Moy [, 2027
Alan Stephenso Date ' 7

Deputy City Manager





